Alamance Artisans Guild : Meeting Minutes : May 20, 2014

The meeting was called to order by Beverly McAnulty at 7:00pm, with approximately fifteen member present.

Communications Committee Update - Beverly gave an update on the new guild web site, including:

· Volunteers catching up on adding new member information;

· Procedure for adding event information to the calendar;

· Submitting information for new articles.

Membership Committee Update - Ross reported that the currently official member count stands at 91, but he is aware of some new members yet processed.

Treasurers Report - Pam Groben reported that the final payment for the web site development has been sent to Steven Durland. The balance of the main guild account was $4388.13 and the balance of the studio tour account was $14,989.14.

Studio Tour Committee Update - Antje reported the following:

· There will be 50 artists and 29  paid supporters participating in the 2014 Studio Tour;

· The tour brochure will be ready for distribution in July;

· The studio tour web is still being developed;

· The studio tour marketing session will be in July.

New Business

Membership Enrollment and Recruiting Report by Beverly McAnulty

· Membership enrollment is now available online;

· Starting in 2015 membership will run from January 1 through December 31, regardless of the date one signs up;

· Starting in 2015 people intending on participating in the studio tour have until the studio tour deadline to become a guild member;

· A guild membership recruitment effort will begin in the fall

Action Item : Lane Watson will email members with information about the guild’s private and public Facebook sites.

The meeting adjoined at 7:45pm.

